NOTICE

Commissioner Robert S. Kenney and Joshua Harden file this Notice regarding a communication

with Ameren Missouri:

Type of Communication: Written
Regarding: Thank you letter from Warner Baxter

Time/Place: June 10, 2011/Missouri Public Service Commission, 200 Madison, J efferson City,

Missouri

Respectfully Submitted,

Ll P

/ Joshua Harden

Policy Advisor/Legal Counsel

Office of Commissioner Robert S. Kenney
Missouri Public Service Commission
Governor Office Bldg Suite 900

200 Madison St. PO Box 360

Jefferson City, Missouri 65102-0360
Telephone: 573-751-7504

Fax: 573-526-7341
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